
 

The McGowan Government KNOWS a pay rise of 2.5-2.75% is not enough to 
support, retain and attract a strong public health workforce. It is a further cut to 
your real wages. 
 
HSUWA Members have told them. Many times. 
 
HSUWA Advocacy for a Fair Public Sector Pay Rise (summary of key steps): 
 

1. June 2021: Public Sector Alliance campaign launched to break the $1,000 
wages cap. 

2. September 2021: State Budget Submission. 
3. October – November 2021: Participated in the State Government’s 

‘Economic Review’ of public sector State Wages Policy including: 
- A written submission; 
- An extensive member consultation meeting; and 
- A Public Sector Alliance Town Hall Meeting. 

4. December 2021: HSUWA Member Log of Claims for the 2022 Agreement 
submitted. 

5. January 2022: Letter to the Health Minister. 
6. February 2022 – June 2022: 11 Bargaining Meetings with the System-

Manager, discussing Member Claims in detail, providing evidence and draft 
clauses. 

7. March 2022: Met with the Health Minister. 
8. March 2022: Wrote to the System-Manager about concerns with the 

bargaining process. 
9. May 2022: Met with the Director General of Health. 

10. May 2022: State Budget Submission. 
11. June 2022: Letter to the Premier and Health Minister. 
12. June 2022: Public Sector Alliance Bargaining Action at Solidarity Park with 

Industrial Relations Minister. 
 
NOW: ACTION! 
 
Protect Us. Respect Us. Pay Us. 


